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April 1, 2017

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Agriculture, Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1538 by Watson (Relating to the permissible uses of the floodplain management

account.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would expand the permissible uses of the Floodplain Management Fund 330 to
include the collection and analysis of flood-related information; flood planning, protection,
mitigation, or adaptation; and the provision of flood-related information to the public.  Based on
the analysis of the Texas Water Development Board and the Comptroller of Public Accounts, the
bill would have no revenue implications and no significant fiscal impact.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 580 Water Development Board
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, MW, PBO
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